
 
 

 

 

Postdoctoral Position – Theoretical 

Condensed Matter Physics 
 

 

 

A postdoctoral position in the group of Prof. Yigal Meir at the 

Physics Department at Ben Gurion University (Beer Sheva, Israel) 

will be available starting in the fall or earlier to work on theoretical 

problems of physical systems at the Mesoscopic/Nano scale and of 

strongly correlated systems. Ph.D. degree in physics or applied 

physics is required. The position is available for one year, 

extendable for a second year. Interested applicants should send 

their curriculum vitae, and arrange for three references to be sent to 

Prof. Yigal Meir, Physics Department, Ben-Gurion University, 

Beer Sheva 84105, Israel, fax: 972-86472830, Email 

ymeir@bgu.ac.il (Email communication is preferred).  
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